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15 March 2024 

 

 

Dear TMO Member, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the board of FCHS, I am writing to provide you with an 
update regarding the delay in reconvening the Annual General Meeting (AGM) and the reasons behind 
it. 

Please find attached information detailing the circumstances surrounding the postponement of the 
AGM. We believe it is important to keep our members informed and engaged, hence the provision of 
this update. 

Additionally, I would like to inform you that this letter and the accompanying information will be 
available on our website. We aim to ensure transparency and accessibility, allowing non-members to 
stay informed about the developments within FCHS. 

Should you have any queries or require further clarification on any aspect discussed in the attached 
document, please do not hesitate to contact me. My contact details are provided below for your 
convenience. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. We appreciate your ongoing support 
and participation in the activities of FCHS. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Armstrong 
Sarah Armstrong 

Estate Manager - Fair Community Housing Services Limited 


